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COOKTOWN 
  
Promoting safe and healthy communities has been a passion for more than 20 years for 
Council’s new Environmental Health Officer Michelle Jordan. 
 
Ms Jordan started with Council in December and has been busy meeting local businesses 
and stakeholders. “I’m really enjoying meeting people and forming good working 
partnerships so we can promote healthy communities,” Ms Jordan said. “I like to work 
closely with the community to help educate, advise and maintain a safe environment – I 
encourage anyone with an environmental health issue or question to contact me for a chat.” 
 
Ms Jordan, originally from Nigeria, has been an Environmental Health Officer since 1998 and 
has worked in the United Kingdom and around Australia, most recently at City of Karratha. 
Ms Jordan’s role encompasses all aspects of public health, including inspecting food 
businesses and investigating public health nuisances, such as noise complaints, as well as 
administering and enforcing environmental health legislation. 
 
For more information contact Ms Jordan via email at mail@cook.qld.gov.au or phone on 
4082 0500. 
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